
NOTICE OF POSSIBLE QUORUM 
VILLAGE OF RAYMOND – VILLAGE BOARD / PLANNING COMMISSION 

Notice is hereby given that a quorum of the Village Board and/or Planning Commission 
of the Village of Raymond might be present at the Town Hall meeting with State 
Representatives Wittke and Wanggaard on Monday, January 22nd at 5:30 pm at 
Raymond Village Hall, 2255 76th St, Franksville, WI. 

Though no Village of Raymond business will be acted on, and this will be an 
informational meeting, this notice is being posted to comply with Wisconsin Open 
Meetings Law, which requires public notice to be given when a quorum of a 
governmental body may be gathered together. 

Posted this 17th day of January, 2024 

 

Barbara J Hill, Clerk/Administrator 
Village of Raymond 


